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10 September 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Acting Headteacher 

It has been a joy to see so many smiling faces and to hear the familiar sounds of school life in the 

classrooms and outside on the playground now that the children have returned to school.  It has 

been lovely for the staff and governors to welcome everyone back.  Thank you for keeping to the 

new procedures the school has introduced to help keep everyone safe.   

I am sure we would all agree that continuity and stability are vital for the children at this time.  For 

this reason the Governing Body have unanimously taken the decision to invite Mr Gilbert to become 

Acting Head until August 2021. This decision has been fully supported by the staff, School 

Improvement Partner and Local Authority. 

The present staffing arrangements will therefore continue for the academic year with Miss Fray/Mrs 

Howe teaching Owl class and Mr Morris teaching Buzzard class. 

Mr Gilbert and I will of course keep you fully informed of any updates or changes as we work our 

way through these unpresedented times. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Sharon Varey 

 

Chair of Governors 
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